
Teardown 10/2,10/3 ...Signing Off
Monday morning we met both the container and ISS drivers at 8am. Everything went well and all equipment in either back or on the road.

Spoke with town manager Joe Westerlund and thanked him for his help and support for the project. He was grateful to have the extra economic 
development. He told me to leave the gates unlocked.

Stopped by the airport on the way out. Mark was happy to have us and said he really enjoyed coming out to the site to see everything. 

I gave David Peterson Shane's shipping info and he confirmed he will send the Arktite Receptacles. After looking at the panel/board he built for us I 
decided to leave it there rather than bring it back. Main reason is, the panel has no hook ups for any of the trailers on it. It only has two 5-20GFCI 
receptacles. David had his guys hardwire everything else. We should consider building our own panel with every hook up we would ever want. 

Unfortunately, in the teardown hustle, we took a radio antenna that belongs to the internet service folks. I have been in touch with Mercy Peterson from 
mimoworks and we plan on shipping any of their equipment back ASAP. 

Not sure who reads these blog posts (hi Jacquie) but want to thank the teardown crew for their hard work in the field. I'll be sure to thank you all in person 
upon my return. Justin and I are off to complete a very scenic drive. M2HATS teardown crew signing off. 
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